
 

 

 

 

 

LEGAL NOTICE 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Commissioners of the Port 
Washington Water District will hold a Public Hearing in the District Board 
Room, 38 Sandy Hollow Road, on July 5, 2023 at 8:30 AM, to consider an 
addendum to Article XXIII Lawn Sprinkler System Permits and add Article 
XXIX “Amendments” to the District Ordinances. At said meeting, all parties 
are welcome and the Board will hear all persons interested in said subject 
matter. 
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